
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Wednesday 19th July 2023 

End of Year Highlights  

 
What a great half term we’ve had!  There 
have been lots of great end of year 
celebrations across school including: 

Reception – A visit from Acorn Farm 

Year 1 – Super Science workshop 

Year 2 – Fun day with silent Disco 

Year 3 – Concert at the Philharmonic 

Year 4 – Super Science workshop 

Year 6 – Trip to Gulliver’s World, a fabulous 
end of year production, Prom and a very 
special Leaver’s Mass.   

                  

              

 

 

Fond Farewells 

As excited as we are to begin our Summer 
holidays, it is always sad to say goodbye as 
we approach the year’s end.   

Year 6 

Goodbye to our lovely Year 6 children, it has 
been our privilege to watch you grow and 
bloom into the fabulous young people you 
are today!  We are very proud of you and 
know you will do well.  Good Luck!  

Mrs Moore 

Mrs Moore is leaving us to take up another 
teaching post.  We would like to thank her 
for the dedication, care and commitment 
she has shown to our children over the 
years.  We all wish her lots of luck in her new 
school where we know she’ll be a great 
success.   

Mrs Wood 

Mrs Wood has left us to start a new life with 
her family in the USA.  Many thanks to her 
for her hard work, and lots of luck to her for 
a bright future.  

Mrs Shirlow 

Mrs Shirlow has supported lots of our 
children in her specialist teaching role.  She 
is leaving us to return to Belfast.  We wish 
her the very best of luck and would like to 
thank her for everything she’s done for our 
children.   

                      

 

Finally, huge thanks to our wonderful 
families for the support you give us. 
Have a lovely Summer, keep safe and 
enjoy yourselves.  We will see you all on 
Monday 4th September.   

                     


